INTERDEPARTMENTAL

MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY CAMBRIDGE, MASS. 02139

from the office of

To: Professor E. Fredkin
Professor W Martin
Professor F J. Corbatd

From: J. H. Saltzer

Date: January 18, 1974

Subject: Meeting to discuss HISI large memory proposal

This note is to confirm that I have reserved a slot in
your schedule for a meeting on Tuesday, January 22, 1974, at
1:30 p.m. in room 516. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss
what should be Project MAC's next step (if any) in acquiring a
largermemory system, and particularly our response to the current

proposal from Honeywell.



